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RE: Blanding Splash Pad Project 

 

To Whom It May Concern:  

 

On behalf of San Juan County Board of Commissioners, I am pleased to submit this letter of support 

for the application submitted by Commissioner Silvia Stubbs. As a designated distressed County 

within the State of Utah, San Juan County faces unique economic challenges. As a Commission, we 

are actively pursuing initiatives to strengthen our local economy, with a particular focus on enhancing 

opportunities and amenities for families and youth. These efforts aim to invigorate our communities 

and expand outdoor recreational opportunities. 

 

Commissioner Stubbs has presented a compelling vision to incorporate vital amenities in various 

communities throughout the County. These initiatives will provide meaningful opportunities for 

families and young people to come together, fostering stronger, more vibrant communities. 

 

We are confident that the San Juan County Clean Energy Foundation, in collaboration with its 

partners, will continue to deliver significant contributions through this project. The generous support 

of matching funding partners has been instrumental in bringing this initiative closer to realization. 

 

We respectfully request that you give Commissioner Stubbs' funding application your full and fair 

consideration. This project holds immense potential to positively impact our communities, and your 

support would be greatly valued. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Jamie Harvey, Commission Chair 

San Juan County 


